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Welcome Back to the Fall 2018 Session of MILE 
 

 

ORIENTATION / REGISTRATION 
Thursday, September 13th 1:00-3:00 pm  

Refreshments at 12:30 PM 
Room 808, Chapman Hall, MxCC 

Please bring your fall calendar to this session introducing our presenters. 
Please consider making a food donation for the Magic School Bus.   

A box will be available near the sign-in desk. 
 

 

Welcome back to the beginning of the 26th year for the Middlesex Institute for Lifelong Education.  I am 
honored to be the new Chair of the MILE Advisory Committee and we hope to continue the tradition of 
excellence that was set by those who came before.  MILE is unique among adult education programs in that it is 
totally administered by volunteers.  Loretta 
 

2018-19 MILE Advisory Board. 
 

 
                                                                                        Photo credit:  Ben Jordan 

Back row (l-r) Elizabeth Tischio, Carol Ricker, Kathy Flood, Gail Burdon Lorena Pulis  
Front: Loretta Rubin, Susan Kulesza, Nancy Rogalski, Nean Tirone, Carolyn Astle, Laurie Patt, Nancy Liddell 

Missing from photo: Judy Cook, Past Chair and Robb Evans 

 



MILE News 
 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of longtime MILE and Advisory Board member, 
Joanne Roczniak, who died over the summer. Her sharp wit and busy knitting needles will be missed. 
We have made a donation to the Magic School Bus in memory of Joanne.  It was a cause that was close 
to her heart.   
 
In the next few weeks, you will receive a registration form, calendar, 2 trip flyers and an MxCC EXTRA 
MILE fund envelope in the mail, but the MILE program schedule (formerly called the brochure) can be 
found online at www.mileonline.org. 
 
Please consider making a donation to the MxCC Extra Mile Fund.  All the money raised goes directly to 
students for needed expenses such as books, transportation, or supplies. Any donation amount is 
appreciated. 

 
 

Highlights for the coming semester at MILE: 
• To continue offering high quality programming, our annual dues have increased to $75.   
• The six-week fall session will take place from October 1st to November 9th. It opens on Oct. 1st 

with “Songs and Stories of the Creative Path” by Lara Herscovitch. 
• There are two trips this session, one to Vermont on Oct. 17th and a second to the Connecticut 

Historical Society on Oct. 24th.   Please see flyers for details. 
 

Events at MxCC 
 

 
 

Middletown International Film Festival at MxCC 
7 p.m. Chapman Hall 

Free and open to the public 
 

October 23, 2018   October 30, 2018 
White Sun    Santa & Andres 

(Nepal, 2016)   (Cuba, 2016) 
 


